

Dromore Central Primary School 25 Mossvale Road DROMORE BT25 1AD

> Tel: 028 9269 2134 Fax No. 028 9269 9993

Principal: Mrs L M Allen MEd DASE (Sc) PQH ALCM

20 April 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

## FAMILY PHOTO EVENING

Just a quick reminder that our family photograph evening is being held next Tuesday, 24 April 2018, between 5.30 pm and 7.00 pm. Family photographs are something that will be treasured in years to come and therefore this is a great opportunity.

There are still some places available, so send the reply slip back to school on Monday or Tuesday morning next week, along with the £5 deposit, and we will let you know what time to arrive – all dressed up and ready to smile!

If you can't find your reply slip, don't worry, send us a written note detailing your child's name and class teacher, with the deposit, and we will do the rest.

Looking forward to seeing you next Tuesday night.

Yours faithfully

Linda Allen

Mrs L Allen Principal